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ALERT! 

 
 
 
Scammers tend to stick with what works. Yesterday an elderly woman in Summit County 
fell victim to the Grandparent Scam. She received a call claiming her grandchild was in 
an accident and needed $2,000 immediately. Unfortunately, the woman’s concern for her 
grandchild scared her into sending the money. 
 
If you receive a call like that, hang up. Contact a family member to verify that your 
grandchild needs money before sending any. 
 
 
Stay Safe, 
Sherri Bevan Walsh 
Prosecuting Attorney  
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